
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Health Advisory 

ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, www.gov.nu.ca 
News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Tuhaqtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français au www.gov.nu.ca. 
 

Communications 

Baffinland’s Mary River Mine employees asked  
to isolate 

June 7, 2021 
Nunavut-wide                      

  
The COVID-19 outbreak at Baffinland’s Mary River Mine is ongoing. The Chief Public 

Health Officer would like to remind all individuals who have left the mine since the 

outbreak started on May 2, 2021, that upon on returning home, they should: 

• Immediately self-isolate. 

• Contact their local public health authority for further direction.   
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